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I strongly support the passing of SB 545. I was surprised to learn that the health code 

does not currently allow consumers to bring their own reusable containers to 

restaurants. It is frustrating to visit so many great food carts and only have single use 

plastic options. It seems obvious we should have the option to bring our own 

reusable containers and not create unnecessary plastic waste.  

 

SB 545 is a great step in preventing plastic pollution. Please pass it.  

 


